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Autumn Term Newsletter 2 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Governors, 

 

The children are settling so well into this new school year. All our visitors continue to comment on 

our warm, calm and supportive learning environment, which is always lovely to hear.  

 

This half term we have been learning about and reinforcing our ‘Golden Rules’: 

Do be kind and helpful 

Do listen to other people 

Do work hard 

Do look after property 

Do be honest  

 

Chip & Pin 

We have successfully installed our new Chip & Pin device, so you are now able to pay for 

items/clubs/trips/Breakfast Club electronically. We will still be accepting cash too. 

 

Parent’s Evening 

It was lovely to see so many Parents and Carers in school last week for our Autumn Parent’s 

Evenings. If you haven’t spoken to your child’s class teacher yet about how they have settled this 

year and about their progress, please contact the School Office to make an appointment, either in 

person or over the telephone. 

 

Open evening 

We held a very successful Open Evening to welcome prospective New Starters for September 

2025. If you know of anyone who missed the Open Evening and would like to have a look around, 

please encourage them to ring us and make an appointment.    
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Burlington Pre-School 

There is a new doorbell on the door to the right of the Infants Main Entrance for parents/carers 

to gain the attention of Burlington Pre-School. 

 

To support safeguarding procedures at Burlington Pre-School, we are no longer able to allow visitors 

to access the toilet located in the Pre-School area. Sorry for any inconvenience this causes. 

 

Education Mental Health Practitioners 

Wanting some support for you and your child? Please come along to the following sessions which are 

held at Burlington Junior School (no need to book) 

 

Parent/Carer Workshop – Routines and Rhythms   Tuesday 22nd October 1-3pm 

Parent/Carer Coffee Morning – Tuesday 10th December 9-10am 

 

Road Safety 

We have received an email from a local resident who has expressed their concerns about cars being 

double-parked, cars mounting curbs to park and cars parking on the zig-zag markings on the streets 

around school at drop off and pick up times. They are concerned for the safety of pedestrians. 

 

Please can we ask you to park considerately, to ensure the safety of everyone. Thank you for your 

support with this. 

 

 

Next Half Term’s Extra-Curricular Clubs – Monday-Friday 3.20pm-4.30pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The clubs cost £2 per child per session and this is payable in advance please. We are unable to 

offer free places at these clubs for children in receipt of the Pupil Premium Funding. 

 

 

 

 

 

Day of the week 

 

Club Run by 

Monday 

 

Storytime & Puppets Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Mrs Barber & Miss 

Newby 

 

Tuesday 

 

Board Games & Lego Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Mrs Barber & Miss 

Taylor 

Wednesday 

 

Fun & Games Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Miss Hunt & Miss Clay 

Thursday 

 

Arts & Crafts Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2  

Mrs Barber & Miss 

Hunt 

Friday 

 

Yoga & Relaxation Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Miss Taylor & Mrs 

Haws 



 

                                         
 

Harvest Festival 

We are looking forward to our Harvest Festival Celebrations next week. We would be grateful for 

any donations of fresh fruit and vegetables or tinned food or packets. Please could these be 

brought into school next week. Thank you. The donations will be shared with our neighbours at 

Middleton Court, Kirkgate House and within our local community through The Hinge. 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Thursday 24th October 9.10am Reception Harvest Festival 

 

Friday 25th October 9.10am Year 1 and Year 2 Harvest Festival 

 

Friday 25th October 3.20pm Break up for Half Term Holiday 

 

Monday 4th November Return to school after Half Term Holiday 

 

 

A message from Bridlington Soccer School: 

A fantastic event for kids during the October half term! The Half Term Soccer School, including a 

special Halloween Day on October 31st, will be held from Tuesday to Thursday at the CYP. Early 

booking is recommended to secure a place. You can find more details and book your place through 

the link below: 

 

https://bridlington-ss.classforkids.io/camp/41 

 

ASDA - reminder 

Please support our school by fundraising if you shop with ASDA. 

Between 2nd September and 30th November 2024, every time customers shop with Asda using their 

Rewards app, the supermarket will donate 0.5% of the value of their shop to their chosen school. 

For every customer who chooses Burlington Infant School, Asda will put £1 into our school’s 

Cashpot, and a further £50 when our school’s first opted-in customer spends in-store or online! 

Thank you. 

 

Attendance 

We are always happy to offer any support needed in order to ensure your child attends school and 

to establish good habits and routines from an early age.  

If your child is unavoidably absent from school, please call the school office on 01262 673858  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us with any queries you may have.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Catherine McClarron 

Headteacher 
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